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Comments: I am concerned about the Rapid River management plan, especially regarding the potential use of

motorized vehicles. This Wild and Scenic river corridor is a spectacular place that draws many visitors year

round. This narrow canyon is limited in space and allowing motorized users in the canyon could create a lot more

conflicts with hikers and equestrians. A highly trafficked trail such as this would be a recipe for disaster, not just

with fellow trail users, but for wildlife, and the health and quality of the watershed. There are not many places that

are left off limits to motorized use. We need all we can get at this point. I would urge the Forest Service to

permanently prohibit the use of motorized traffic in the Rapid River watershed. 


